From: bspel275@bigpond.net.au

Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2023 2:30 PM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Cc:

Subject: Bowden Silver Project

Dear sirs,

As shareholders of Silver Mines we have a strong interest in their ongoing activities, in particular that of the Bowden
Silver Project.

We believe that Silver Mines Ltd will deliver significant ongoing social & economic benefits to the local communities &
to greater NSW at large.

We therefore, support Silver Mines Ltd application for planning approval of the Bowden Silver Project.

Yours sincerely

Mr B Spencer & Ms A Owen

Shareholders

Sent from my iPhone





